

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

June 8, 2021

## **CERTIFIED MAIL**

Amy Turim/Sam Leichtling Dept. of City Development Keith Schultz SchultzWerk Architecture, Inc. 2515 N. 66<sup>th</sup> St. Wauwatosa, WI 53213

RE: Resolutions relating to Certificates of Appropriateness for general rehabilitation of 10 houses in the Garden Homes Historic District, for the City of Milwaukee and Garden Homes Homeowner Initiative, LLC. The addresses are: 2614 W. Port Sunlight Way 4423, 4431, 4437 and 4481 N. 25<sup>th</sup> St.; 4366, 4369, 4407, 4401 and 4447 N. 26<sup>th</sup> St.

Dear Applicants:

You recently submitted an application for the above listed 10 Certificates of Appropriateness.

A special public hearing has been scheduled for Wednesday, July 7th at 3:00 p.m. in City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Room 301-B to determine whether or not to grant the requested Certificates of Appropriateness. Due to the coronavirus, we strongly encourage you to participate by videoconference through your computer, tablet or smartphone at:.https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/767622949 or you can also dial in using your phone.by calling 646-749-3122 (Access Code: 767-622-949).

If you have any questions relating to the hearing process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.

Jim City

Sincerely,

